CITY OF MALDEN, MASSACHUSETTS



Mr. Peter Dolan, Principal Ms. Monique Boudreau, Program Manager

EARLY LEARNING CENTER

257 Mountain Ave., Malden, MA 02148 Email: pdolan@maldenps.org
Phone: (781) 397-7025 or (781) 397-7027 mboudreau@maldenps.org

Fax: (781) 321-3495

School Council Minutes 6/13/18

Attendance: Peter Dolan, Co-Chair Emma McLaughlin Andrea LoCoco Matthew O'Leary

- Approval of May minutes- All approved.
- 2. Enrollment Update- TBA
- 3. Team updates
 - a. Leadership Team- no new news to report
 - b. PBS Team- no new news to report
 - c. Restorative Practice Team- no new news to report
 - d. PreK & K Task force- Meeting potentially Friday to finalize new scope and sequence (curriculum guide).
- 4. Moving up ceremony- Parent perspective- "It was fantastic and students looked like they had a great time."
 - Staff perspective- It went great! Possibly have a microphone for next year. Make sure ceremony is not ending the same time as dismissal.
- 5. Career Day- Went very well. Students really enjoyed themselves.
- 6. Curriculum Work- Hoping to get it out by the end of the year.
- 7. School Improvement Plan- Went through with no problem. Got feedback from the Superintendent that ours was done extremely well. Short, concise and to the point. In the fall we will have to put together a binder with information about the ELC. A more detailed outline of our school. Will look for a group of volunteers to help.
- 8. PTO Membership Drive- In need of parent volunteers! The PTO is critical in getting supplies and resources for the ELC. They also run special events for the families. Asking for parents and teachers to spread the word.
- 9. Election of new members in the fall- nominations for school council will occur in the fall before the first meeting.